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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
New BC Bid System 
 
The Ministry of Citizens Services launched the first phase of the new BC Bid system in 
May 2022, and the construction tendering module was available for use on October 3, 
2022. Effective November 2, 2022, the Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure will be 
transitioning to the construction tendering module of the new BC Bid System.   
 
As a result, revisions were made in the Tender Document Package to reflect required 
changes.  Bidders should review the entire tender package as there have been significant 
revisions to align to the new BC Bid system and required new processes. The Glossary of 
Terms document outlines new definitions that are important to understand to effectively 
navigate the new BC Bid Website. 
 
All new Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure tender opportunities after November 
1st will be posted on the new BC Bid system.  Please note that effective November 30, 
2022, the legacy BC Bid system will no longer be used for Invitations to Tender.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2022/11/02  Page 1 of 1 


